
Respect. Integrity. Excellence. 
 

TROJAN PRIDE – BE RESPECTFUL, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE SAFE 
 
Trojan Pride Assembly – March 2nd 
Scooter Races- 
Hunter Lee, Archer Heiden, Colton Jenkins, Adalyn Colbenson, Morgan Rye, Keegan Stai, 
Cole Timm, Laci Sievers, Edison Schwendinger, Charlee Peterson, Kaelynn Evenson, 
Laana Ahmed, Nevaeh Happel, Hayden King, Grace Ekern, Brayden Sass, Quentin 
Betthauser, Cheston Price, Wyatt Rislove, Abagail Magin, Max Smith, Nerisse Laiacona-
Hermanson, Jace Lange, Serenity Howe 
Hungry Hungry Hippo- 
Cole Thompson, Lilly Forrester, Madelyn Ruberg, Honesty Winrow, Matthew Smith, 
Hunter Rislov, Foster Wilcenski, Tyler Britson, Charlotte Meyer, Henry Meyer, Camdyn 
Rye, Ravyn Cords, Kaylee Bearbower, Raive Ristau, Axton Peters, Jada Spece 
Trojan Pride Bag Winners- 
Johanna Oian, Isaac Feine, Lillian Hanson, Taria Walker, Matthew Gudmondson, Trinity 
Sullivan, Christian Lindmeier, Hailee Peterson, Sebastian Escobar, Zach Baker 
 
4th Grade- Electricity Presentation- Glen Kopperud from Norman’s Electric gave the 
presentation to our students.  He brought many visuals and experiments for the 
students to see.  Student participation was happening throughout the presentation.   
 
Coats of Character –March 23rd The Masons will present 12 coats to our RP 4th & 5th 
grade students.  Students are selected based on Trojan Pride Behaviors ~ Respectful – 
Responsible - Safe.  We will speak with the group about Trojan Pride as well as above 
the line behavior and being role models to the younger students. The recipients this 
year are - 
 
Targeted Services – Students in grades 1-5 have an opportunity to have support after 
school for 10 Tuesdays – February 20th-April 24th.  We have 30 students attending. The 
students will work on improving their skills and addressing missing issues.  The students 
will be working with Mrs. Marklowitz during this time.   Mrs. Marklowtiz has reached 
out to students who would like to earn Silver Cord hours during this time to help 
support student learning.  
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